24 September 2018
Our Ref: HP7273
Dear Parents/Guardians

On Monday 1st October 2018 we are holding our Harvest Assembly. 
We would like to support the Padley Centre by giving them a donation of food and would welcome gifts of:

	Food
	

	Tinned custard

Tinned Fish

Tinned Casserole

Tinned Vegetables

Tinned Meatballs / Tinned Meat
Tinned Ravioli
Tinned Tomatoes

Baked Beans
Tinned Fruit / Rice Pudding

Instant Mash

Flour

Breakfast Cereals

Sugar
	Red Sauce, Brown Sauce, Mayonnaise
Jam

Biscuits

Cook in Sauces

Gravy Granules

Pasta

Rice

Soup


Please do not send out of date products or opened products.

Please send any donations to school on either Thursday 27th September or Friday 28th September. 
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
